To our governors,
This term we have been very busy with the school council. We have four new members from the Foundation Stage: Jack, Evie, Jude and Daisy. 
We worked with Mrs Pursglove on Healthy Schools Week. We learned about different ways we could keep healthy, worked towards our challenges: to get more sleep, to turn off our tablets and to try healthy foods. Some of us stood up in assembly and told the rest of the school what we had learned.
This term we have learned about our school vision statement – a home for learning, laughing, caring and trying. We have asked other children how they think we do this at Banks Road and taken photographs on our learning walks to show you what we could see.
We’ve also been involved in our collaboration with William Lilley. Some of us went to visit their school, spent some time with their teacher and had lunch and a play with them. It was lovely to meet the other children.
School Parliament has started again this term. Children from other schools came to visit us and a few of us went to Chetwynd Road. At our Parliament meetings we have been working on a logo, hopefully next term we’ll be able to show you.
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